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Dear Claire,

The Housing (Wales) Bill

Thank you for your letter, addressed to the previous Attorney General, of 9" July about the Housing
(Wales) Bill.

| have considered the Bill and, in accordance with section 112(3) of the Government of Wales Act 20086, |
confirm that | do not intend to make a reference to the Supreme Court in relation to the Bill.

Copies of this letter go to the Counsel General and the Secretary of State for Wales.
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